
Meyers’ Christmas tree lights
need replacing
Lightning struck the tree in Meyers that is decorated each
holiday season. And when this happened it shorted out most of
the strands of lights.

Meyers Community Foundation is scrambling to raise cash for
the new lights.

The 4th annual Holiday Tree Lighting is Dec. 5 at 5pm.

Donations may be mailed to: MCF, P.O. Box 550278, Meyers, CA
96155. The donation levels are below. Donors’ name will be
included on the 2014-15 Community Donation Plaque located next
to the tree:

$25 — Bronze
$50 — Silver
$100 – Gold
$250 — Platinum.
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